

February 2015 & Beyond

The Chapter is hibernating during the winter,



but unlike the bears your officers and directors are busy working on obtaining speakers and presentations so we can hit the ground running as soon as ole man winter departs.



The New Website is up and available for your usage, www.newenglandafs.com

Please visit and let us know what you think.

The last actual meeting was a joint meeting with the Southern CT Chapter of the ASM in December, it included a tour of the Burndy Bethel Foundry and Machine shop with a luncheon afterwards. The reviews were excellent, everyone who attended had an enjoyable luncheon and tour and the opportunity to meet with engineers and managers from other manufacturing businesses. Also a good opportunity to make some sales contacts for some of our foundry men, we will be looking to have some more joint meetings in the future.

If you have any ideas for future chapter meetings or events then please let me or Kevin Vecchiarelli our Chapter Vice-Chairman know so we can plug them in.

I can be contacted at $\underline{emarczyszak@burndy.com}$ or Kevin Vecchiarelli at $\underline{Kevin@Yankeecasting.com}$.

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn and a Facebook page, both of which are being used to announce upcoming events. If you aren't able to connect on either, please let me know and we'll get you set up.

As always we encourage your suggestions for meeting topics. The chapter remains strong only through the efforts of our members. Anyone interested in joining the Board, please e-mail me at emarczyszak@burndy.com. We welcome your interest and participation.

Hope to see you all at a future chapter event.

Thanks for your continued support, Ed Marczyszak Chairman